Letter: John’s Cleaners helps
Tahoe youth

To the community,

The Boys & Girls Club of Lake Tahoe is extremely grateful of
the services that are being donated by John’s Cleaners.

Once a week we have the opportunity to drop off our shirts
that the kids wear daily and they wash and clean them for us.
This is a very important service because we want the kids to
feel comfortable and clean with the shirts we provide them.

The members of the club who are in kindergarten, first-, and
second-grade wear blue shirts and members who are in third-,
fourth, and fifth-grade wear the gold shirts. Right now we
have enough shirts so the kids do not wear the same shirts
every day. The shirts are rotated with clean one’'s daily.

We use the shirts not only to identify the different age
groups, but also for safety to keep our members separate from
the other people from the community that use the playground
and fields located at our 1100 Lyons Ave. site.

We are so thankful that John’s Cleaners is providing this
service so we can keep our members safe and fresh in their
shirts.

Kelly Garrity, Boys & Girls Club of Lake Tahoe
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